
Monday, February 11th 
 
Attention Chess Club Members:  The next Chess Club meeting will take place 
Wednesday morning, February 13th, in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
 
The Clark Science Olympiad team participated in the Purdue NW regional 
competition on Saturday and came away with several medals!  Congratulations go out 
to the following students:  Elaine Grimm, Samantha Rhody, Kaila Jacobs, and Ty 
Kiechle for their 6th place medals; Taki Jaffer, Hunter Carroll, Samantha Rhody, Niko 
Markinkovich and Ryan Salinas for placing 5th in their events; Amelia Dominick and 
Ricky Cox for their well-deserved 3rd place medals; and finally a huge shout-out to 
Kosta Uzelac and Hunter Carroll for their silver medals in their 
event.  Congratulations to the entire Science Olympiad team for all the effort shown 
in this competition!!   
 
Friendship Club will be meeting this Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at 8:00 a.m. in 
room 611.   
 
There will be Math Counts practice for those students that attended the Valparaiso 
University competition next week on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday to prepare for 
the state competition being held on March 9th.  Please meet in room 709 at 8:00 a.m. 
each day. 
 
Hey 5th, 6th, and 7th Graders:  Do you LOVE music?  Do you LOVE candy and 
snacks?  Do you LOVE helping others?  Don't you LOVE love?  Wouldn't you LOVE 
doing something that 8th graders can't do?  The Student Council sponsored Valentine's 
Day Party is happening Thursday, February 14th right after school until 5:30.  Yes, 
that's actually Valentine's Day!  There will be MUSIC!  And CONCESSIONS! (so bring 
money).  And special Valentine's COTTON CANDY!!  Proceeds will go to a great cause-
--Riley Children's Hospital!  Tickets are $3 at the door.   
AND THIS IS FOR 5TH, 6TH, AND 7TH GRADE ONLY!!!   We'd LOVE to see you on 
the 14th! 
 
Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office.  The cost of the yearbook is 
$35.  The last day to order the yearbook is April 12th. 
 


